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May 2024 

Dear Colleague 

Head of Faculty: Modern Foreign Languages  

Thank you very much for expressing an interest in the above post.  

This is an exciting time to take up the reins in the MFL faculty due to the significant 
investment we have made over the past 4 years to increase the interest and enjoyment of 
languages. The successful candidate will be passionate about languages and keen to 
share new ideas and good practice with an already thriving team. You will be able to teach 
Spanish to GCSE level. The faculty can expect high levels of support and investment from 
the school leadership and the board of trustees. As a school we are committed to 
languages for all and to ensuring the GCSE outcomes remain excellent. 

This post provides an opportunity to contribute to the success of students at Woodbrook 
Vale. You will find our prospectus and other useful information on our website 
http://www.wbvs.co.uk . 

I enclose a job description and person specification which I hope you will find helpful in 
making your application. Please keep your covering letter to no more than two sides of A4. 
The closing date for the application is 9.00am Monday 20 May and interviews will take 
place Tuesday 21 May 2024. 

Please complete and return your application and covering letter to Penny Bradshaw, HR 
Administrator by email on pbradshaw@wbvs.co.uk  as soon as possible. 

For more information about this role please email Mrs Fraser RFraser@wbvs.co.uk  

I fully appreciate the time and effort required in completing an application and whatever the 
outcome of this particular process, I thank you for your interest in working at Woodbrook 
Vale School and wish you every success with your future career aspirations. 

I look forward to receiving your application.   

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rachael Fraser 
Headteacher 
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